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NOTICE OF COMMUNITY BOARD #18 

MEETING and Public Hearing
ADVANCE \y158Bill de Blasio

 Mayor

Eric L. Adams





 April 2, 2019
 Borough President

Gardy Brazela
 Chairperson

Dorothy Turano

 District Manager

Good Day,

   Please be advised that our regularly scheduled April Meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 17, 2019 at 7:00 P.M., at the Board Office Meeting Room, 1097 Bergen Avenue.

In addition to our Regular Agenda the following Public Hearing and Guest Presentations will be held:
Public Hearing:
· B.S.A. Calendar #2019-24-BZ – Premises affected – 2721 Nostrand Avenue, Block 7666, Lot 20.  A Public Hearing on an application for a Special Permit filed pursuant to Section 73-49 of the Zoning Resolution (ZR) of the City of New York to permit accessory parking on the roof of a Use Group 9A Toyota automotive sales use establishment in an R4/C2-2 district, contrary to the underlying regulations of Zoning Resolution Section 36-11.
Guest Presentations:
· NYC DOT Representatives will present/discuss Proposed Safety Enhancements of the intersections of Seaview Avenue, west of East 80th Street and Paerdegat Avenue North.  The project includes new pedestrian crossings to Canarsie Park with painted sidewalk extensions, including extending the median on Seaview Avenue.
· William Pape, Outreach Coordinator, NYC Parks GreenThumb, will present/discuss the Parks’ GreenThumb Program … the nation’s largest urban gardening program providing free garden materials, technical assistance, educational workshops and seasonal programs.  GreenThumb has added two (2) additional gardens to its four (4) garden portfolio in Community Board #18; The Canarsie Neighborhood and The Serenity Garden.

This month’s Public Hearings, Guest Presentations and Agenda should prove to be extremely interesting and informative.  Please make every effort to attend, participate, and offer comment.


Every good wish.
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Sincerely,








Dorothy Turano

District Manager

 BY:  Electronic Mail
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